
WE LOVE TO 
READ AT 

As a charity, World Book Day is here to change lives through a love of books and shared reading, and bring books 
to the children who need them most. World Book Day is a brilliant opportunity for everyone to celebrate the joy 

of reading. The lockdown means doing things differently, so we wanted to explain what we will be up to at  
St Monica Primary School for this years World Book. Reading and sharing stories is the perfect lockdown activity 

for everyone to enjoy!  

There will be book readings by Mr. Waghorn and Mr. Lee  
uploaded to Google classroom and Tapestry. 

Our pupils at home and within school bubbles are invited to either dress up as a  
well-loved book character or, alternatively, get involved with the "snuggle up with a book"  

theme of snuggly blanket, pyjamas and slippers on the 4 March! Of course, we would love for you 
to send in some photos, so please send these across to info@stmonicaprimary.co.uk. 

Year teams will be developing and sharing opportunities to  
celebrate books and reading for their classes; there will be lots of  

opportunities for learning and activities to get involved in, such as games, quizzes 
and chances to recommend favourite book titles and authors. These will be 

shared on Google Classroom or Tapestry.  

The World Book Day website will be streaming live events from 10.30am where children will get to  
listen to many authors talking on a range of topics, from ‘Books that make you LOL!’, to ‘Words and 
Pictures: Bringing Books to Life’ and ‘Books and the Real World’. You can visit the World Book Day 

website for more information on these live events, and for more information  
about the day in general: https://www.worldbookday.com/  

Teachers will signpost children to any other live online events through Google Classroom or Tapestry. 

We would love to challenge the children to put their creative skills to the test by using household items to make a 
book character or re-create a scene from a book. Teachers will share some suggestions 

on Google classroom or Tapestry, but in the meantime, don't throw away any old 
socks or bits of Lego that could prove useful! 

We hope you can join us in celebrating our love for reading on  
World Book Day 2021. 
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